
Board Report 3/11/24

Lawn mowers are serviced and ready for the season. We started mowing the last week of February.

We are spraying weeds and applying ground sterilant.

We turned the well on for the softball field and baseball field.

The construction at the high school is wrapping up. Waiting to do a walk through to see how everything 
was constructed and how it works.

We are one bus driver short for the next two months. Me, Mike, Tom, and Dan are filing in where 
needed.

Dan Aberasturi.


